
2015-16 Legislative Committee Report 

The committee met several times during the 2015-16 academic year. We met with Eric McDaniel, NDSU 

Student Body President and Jacob Daly, NDSU Legislative Liaison to discuss student views, input, and 

support or lack thereof from area Legislators. Students have encouraged Legislators to visit the campus, 

see some of the capital projects that desperately need to be taken care. They also want them to see 

what a great learning and social environment is available for students.  

Students held a “Higher Ed Day” which was held on February 11th, 2016.  The committee was invited to 

attend. Those Legislators, students, and committee members that attended were pleased with the 

conversations we had.  

With the budget shortfall, we will continue to watch actions that effect our campus and the University 

System.  


